
Dear  
 
Thank you for your further request for information. Our response to your request is as follows:  
 
1. Please can you give me information that shows i. the existing density of housing on the Cambridge 
Road Estate in Kingston upon Thames and ii. the forecast density of housing in the regenerated 
estate according to current plans?  
 
The GLA does not hold this information and you would need to contact LB Kingston Upon Thames: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/in-my-area  
 
2. Please can you give me information that shows the current PTAL rating of the Cambridge Road 
Estate and any forecast change in the PTAL rating, both with explanations?  
 
The PTAL maps are publicly available on the TfL website - WEBCAT (https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-
planning-and-construction/planning-with-webcat/webcat). the Webcat PTAL information includes 
changes to 2031. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information 
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